https://forms.qgle/xApmV4iAQktRCHZ37

Dear parent/carer

Further to our welcome letter on Thursday | confirm that we are
holding a welcome evening for parents/carers who did not make
us a first preference choice. We had hoped to hold this on
Wednesday this week(8™) but have now rescheduled this to
Monday 13" March. We hope that we can start to build our
relationship with your family and ensure that you are all
confident that they will be happy and successful in our school.

The evening will include a tour of the school and to meet some
of our key staff and will be 4:30pm to 6pm. It is for students
and adults too.

During the session you will:

Meet the Head of Year

Meet members of the school’s senior team

Have a quick bespoke tour of the school to get your bearings
Have a chance to ask questions

Meet some of our other new parents in order to start to make
connections

Whilst we will of course be working closely with the primary
schools to manage the transition to us over the coming months,
it would be great to meet you all face to face if you are able to
make it.

If you cannot make the session but would like to visit the school
at another time please do not hesitate to contact us.


https://forms.gle/xApmV4iAQktRCHZ37

You can confirm your attendance at the event by completing

this google form. Any queries please telephone on 01903
778362.

We look forward to seeing you soon.
Simon Liley

Headteacher



